
Invite for “Mind” Sponsors 
Florida Family Child Care Home Association, Inc.      
        33rdAnnual Conference, June 25-29, 2025 

 “Enhancing Our Minds…In 2025”    
         Sheraton Sand Key Resort  

                 1160 Gulf Blvd., Clearwater Beach, FL 33767 

www.familychildcare.org 
Dear Child Advocate, 
 
The Florida Family Child Care Home Association (FFCCHA) invites you to join us in 
making a positive difference for children by sponsoring our 33rd Annual Conference.  
Our theme this coming year is “Enhancing Our Minds in 2025” and it will be held June 
25-29, 2025 in Clearwater Beach, Florida.  
 
FFCCHA is a statewide non-profit 501(C)(3) organization. Membership is open to all 
2,550 Florida registered and licensed family child care providers and advocates of early 
care and education, including parents, agencies, colleges and businesses.   
 
Our goal is to be able to continue to offer a variety of high-quality speakers and to 
increase the number of scholarships so that more providers will have the opportunity to 
become renewed and inspired. They will gain knowledge and enthusiasm to 
continue to “nurture a love of learning” with the young children in their care.   
 
We need your support in making this high-quality event a great success!  In keeping 
with our conference theme, we would appreciate your monetary “enhancement” by 
selecting one of the “Mind” Sponsorship Levels:   
 

___ Curious Minds:   $250 ___ Inquisitive Minds:  $1,500 
___ Creative Minds:  $500    ___ Innovative Minds:  $2,500 
___ Caring Minds:  $1,000          ___The Ultimate Mind: $5,000 or more 
___ MIND MATCH funds raised by parents up to $_______ 

 
We look forward to working together on “Enhancing Minds in 2025.” 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Tammy Tener 
FFCCHA Executive Director 

 
Need more information on HOW to ENHANCE Minds?  

Contact  
Karan Hiester, 386-689-3046, conference@familychildcare.org 

Tammy Tener, Executive Director, 407-234-3473, tenerfcc@gmail.com   
Exhibitor Chair: Arleen Lambert, 305-793-4011 arleenlambert@gmail.com 
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